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The meeting came to order at 11:37 a.m. 
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has been assured by the finance representatives that all departments a
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Sharon Finnerty spoke about AVON public performance rights. She stated that, yes, we do have rights as 
long as they are shown on campus. But it must be advertised on campus and you can't charge 
admission. 
 
Jean Lenville said there was a question that came up asking about copyright limits if we request more 
than 5 articles less than 5 years old from any journal title – do we need to pay copyright? She stated that 
we do, but we have found a service that allows for us to pay seamlessly. The fee is between $20 and $30 
an article. 
 
Ms. Lenville also spoke about the remote storage project. She thanked everyone for their hard work and 
said we sent 10172 books out this summer. The project started May 31st and finished July 20th. She 
demonstrated online how the remote storage books show up and how to request. 
 
Three books have come back so far since school started. Everything requested is overnighted.  
 
Follow-up: There are 66 items on the Communications Dept. suggested discard list. Ms. Lenville asked 
the LAC to look at the list. She suggested adding the list to the LAC page then under documents under 
committee information. Charles suggested Kym email it out with the link to the document. The deadline 
for review is October 14th.  
 
There are 568 books in storage where we have 1 or more additional copies in the stacks. Ms. Lenville 
asked if we need additional copies. That is the second list to review. This list contains only books with 
copies already sent to storage. Kym will email the link to the list. The deadline for review of this list is 
November 1st. 
 
Dr. Bruch asked what will happen to the extra copies, can the books go back to the department? She 
thought it might be nice if the Dept. be given the option to acquire the book. Dean Kratz suggested 
marking it on the list. He then thanked everyone who participated in the project. Ms. Lenville said Iron 
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Dr. Bruch added that on Friday afternoon a prior student who now goes to another institution misses 
the care of the students that she received here. Dean Kratz added that newer learning commons don't 
have the same staff support that we do. 
 
Dr. Farrell announced the next meeting is Weds. 11/30 at 11:30.  
 
The meeting adjourned 12:28 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

- Respectfully Submitted – Kym Balthazar Fetsko 
 
 
 
 


